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JULY 5, 2020 

FIRST MORNING WORSHIP 9:00 AM 

WELCOME  

“I Will Rise” 
“I Need Thee Every Hour” 

“We Believe” 
PRAYER  

MESSAGE Wade Allen 
“Lord, I Need You” 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  
OFFERING—USHERS WILL BE IN THE FOYER TO RECEIVE YOUR OFFERING AS YOU LEAVE. 

 

SECOND MORNING WORSHIP 10:30 AM 

WELCOME   

“I Will Rise” 
“I Need Thee Every Hour” 

“We Believe” 
PRAYER  
MESSAGE Wade Allen 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  
OFFERING   

“Lord, I Need You” 

Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study  
Notes on the  

YouVersion Bible App 

THE FRAILTY OF LIFE 
2 Corinthians 4:7-18 

https://bible.com/events/22955890
https://bible.com/events/22955890
https://bible.com/events/22955890


 

 

 

 

June 28 Report  

General Fund $2042.00 

Youth $25.00 

  

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving 
your tithes and your offerings. God 

promises to provide for all our  
needs when we put Him first  

in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 
Pandemic. It is in times like these that 

we need to help one another as  
fellow church members! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

If you have been following the number of new cases of Coronavirus in our 
state and region, you are aware that the number of new cases has been 
steadily increasing over the past six weeks. As of June 15th, we had hoped 
that was the peak, but it inched higher still. The number of new cases held 
steady with Friday numbers shooting up each week. For the first time in a 
month, our numbers in NWA did not skyrocket this week which allowed our 
seven-day rolling average to diminish significantly. Hopefully, this trend will 
continue in the coming days! 

I would like to thank you all for your patience and flexibility as we navi-
gate this difficult time. I want to assure you that we are doing everything we 

know to do to create a clean 
and healthy environment for 
worship. Just this week, one of 
our sister churches nearby 
suffered the loss of one of 
their members to Covid-19. 
Our hearts go out to them in 
this loss.  

     This should be a reminder 
to all of us to remain diligent 
in protecting ourselves and 
others from the spread of this 
virus. Thank you for your com-
pliance in social distancing 
and face coverings! 

July 4, 2020—Covid-19 Update 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

